
 
 

 
 
  

 
Dear Early Start Families, 
 We have finished our first two weeks of school! I hope your child is having as much fun as we are. Just a reminder. If you 
need anything at all, please feel free to contact me by email (jonesk@mokena159.org) or by phone (708)-342-4850.  
 The class will be starting to have letters introduced. We will cover 1 letter a week. During this time, students will learn to 
recognize, write, and sound out the upper and lower case letter. We will have letter homework to help reinforce our letter of the 
week. Please review these concepts with your child at home as well.  
 

Just some reminders. 
- AM start time is 8:55am and PM start time is 12:30pm. Please arrive on time to school. Early Start students will enter 

through the south gym doors.  The doors will be open only a few minutes before starting time.  
- AM dismissal is at 11:30am and PM dismissal is at 3:00pm. Parents are to park and walk to the south doors to pick up 

their student. Students are NOT allowed to be dismissed to a minor per school rules. Sorry for the inconvenience.  
- If you are running past the 8:55am/12:30pm arrival time, please bring your child to the MES office to check in. Same 

goes for dismissal, if you are running more than 5 minutes late to the 11:30am/3:00pm pick up time your child will be 
waiting in the MES office with the secretaries. Staff has meetings/workshops after school to attend to and may not 
always be able to wait with your child.  

- Please make sure you are checking folders on a daily basis. Just a reminder, we do not check backpacks. If you need to 
send any information to school, please make sure it is in your child’s folder.  
 

Picture day will be on September 12th, 2017. Information will be sent home regarding picture purchasing prior to this day. Please 
send your child to school ready to go, as we will take pictures as soon as all students arrive.  
 

First field trip will be on Wednesday, October 25th, 2017. We will be going the Pumpkin Farm at the Center in Palos Park, IL. More 
information will been sent home with your child. 

Jungle News 

Star Students 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading and have a great weekend.  
Early Start Team: Mrs. Katie (Teacher), Ms. Gina (Classroom Para), Ms. Sullivan (Speech 

Pathologist), Ms. Trish (OT), and Ms. Halweg (Social Worker) 

 

Letter of the week 

 
 
 
 

Study 
 September 2017 

Mrs. Katie And Ms. Gina 

2017-2018 School Year 
 

Trees 
 

September 4th-29th  

Sept. 18th-22nd     

Ethan (AM)  
Isaiah (PM) 

 

Sept. 11th- 15th  

Angelica. (AM)  
Weston (PM) 

 

Sept. 25th-29th    

Hannah (AM)  
Jonathan B. (PM) 

 

September 11th- 15th   

Letter L  
Letter  Lion 
Love Leaf Lock 

 

Early Start Newsletter 

 

September 18th-22nd  

Letter F 
Friend Frog Fall 

Family Fish 
 

September 25th- 29th   

Letter E 
Elephant Envelope 

Ear  Egg Eleven 

Parent Volunteers 
We are always in need of parent volunteers to 

help use prepare materials for our classroom. If 
you are interested, please contact Mrs. Katie as 

soon as possible! 

mailto:jonesk@mokena159.org


 

 

No 
School 

Labor 
Day 

Half 
Day 

AM Class 
Only 

NO PM CLASS 

Spirit Day 
Shine Shirt 

 

Behavior Chart Colors 
King of the jungle 

Flying high 
Ready to learn 

Slow down 
Contact home 

 

Picture 
Day 

 

Spirit Day 
Red,White,
Blue Day

 

Mrs. Katie 
Out at a 

Conference 

Health and 
Medical Forms 

Due to the Nurse! 
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